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July 20, 2022 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
United States Supreme Court 
One First Street N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 
 Re:  Second extension request in Costello v. Carter, No. 21-1509 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

Responses to the petition for a writ of certiorari in the above-listed case are currently due 
on August 1, 2022, following a 30-day extension of the deadline.  On behalf of Senator Jay 
Costa, Jr. (Leader of the Democratic Caucus of the Pennsylvania Senate) and certain other 
members of the Senate Democratic Caucus, who are respondents in the case, I write to request 
that the deadline for all responses to the petition be extended by an additional 15 days, to and 
including August 16, 2022.  This extension is sought due to my firm’s recent retention in this 
matter and the press of other business. 

The requested extension would not change the date on which the case would be 
distributed for conference. 

Petitioner consents to this request. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

s/ Seth P. Waxman 

Seth P. Waxman 

cc: Counsel for petitioner and all respondents (by electronic mail) 


